
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings - 93.84% 

Sycamores – 90% 

Poplars – 100% 

Maples – 93.87% 

Elms – 98.78% 

Hawthorns – 94.92% 

Chestnuts – 97.33% 

Well done to Poplar again this 

week!  Our first class with 100% 

attendance since we began our 

term. There’ll be a special prize 

for you after half term. 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – A fantastic end to a super half term – enjoy your 

week off! 

Saplings – We’ve had a great final week! Between pumpkins 

and The Gingerbread Man we’ve been very busy bees! 

Sycamores – A fantastic week for Sycamore Class! We have 

been learning all about the magic paintbrush and the whole 

class loved it! The perfect way to end for half term. 

Poplars – A super ending to our first half term. I am so proud 

of you and your fantastic Hot Writes. Have a super half term, 

you have earned it.  

Maples – A fantastic week for Maple Class to end an amazing 

half term. This week, the class enjoyed their first outing to 

Ashington Rugby Club to participate in a range of skills based 

activities. I Am SO Proud if their attitudes and behaviours. 

Excellent ambassadors for our school.  

Elms – What an amazing week for Elm Class! We have written 

some excellent descriptive pieces for our rainforest topic. Have 

a fantastic, well-deserved week off! 

Hawthorns – Another busy but brilliant week. We finished our 

biographies and enjoyed a ‘Strictly Come Dancing’ competition.  

Chestnuts – A brilliant week and end to half term 1. I am 

super proud of our Hot Writes for our biographies. 

 

What a frantic half term – it really has flown by. We’ve 

returned to playing competitive sport. Our under-11 boys and 

girls all played their first fixtures this week and gave a very 

good account of themselves –they’ve done the school proud. 

Well done to our Y6 Little Rescuers who completed their 

training this week. Y5 begin the second Monday back. Thank 

you for your continued support. Enjoy your break. Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Thea H for her dance award, Will W for being top scorer at football, Marcus J for 

winning 3 dance awards, Nathan A for football and Charlotte A for football. Well done everyone! 

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


